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Background: 

The following is an update on the Heritage Planning program for February 2022.  

February 22 Council Meeting: Council approved the adoption of the Heritage 

Inventory Framework presented by staff at the February 8 Committee of the Whole 

meeting. Council also reviewed the request by the owner of 1824 County Road 46 to 

remove the property from the Heritage Register and decided to remove the property 

from the Register.  

March 8 Committee of the Whole: There are three heritage-related reports being 

presented to Committee of the Whole at its March 8 meeting. These are: the proposed 

designation of 1590 Elm Tree Road; the repeal and replacement of the designating by-

law for 50 Victoria Avenue North; and the Municipal Heritage Committee’s 2022 work 

plan.  

Committee Appointments: There are two vacant positions on the Committee which 

have been advertised. These positions are for the remainder of the year, or until a new 

Committee is appointed for the new term of Council. Details regarding applications are 

available on the City’s website. 

Rationale: 

This report is intended to provide information to the Municipal Heritage Committee on 

the general activities of the Heritage Planning program.  

Other Alternatives Considered: 

There are no recommended alternatives.  

Financial/Operation Impacts: 

There are no financial or operational impacts as a result of the recommendation of this 

report.  

Consultations: 

N/A 

Attachments: 

N/A 
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Department Head email: rholy@kawarthalakes.ca 

Department Head: Richard Holy, Director of Development Services  

 


